
 
“We brought Banjo (formerly Ozzie) home on November 2nd to meet 
his big brother and best friend Ollie (formerly Nuke), who we brought 
home this past May. They have become inseparable and spend the 

days playing, wrestling, sleeping side by side, and sharing their toys. 
Banjo has already learned a few tricks, has great recall, and rarely 

has accidents in the house (except the excited pees when company 
comes of course ). He has met his 3 dog cousins and they all get 

along well. In less than six months we have brought home two of the 
most amazing dogs. We knew Ollie needed a friend, and he found 

the perfect companion when we were chosen by Banjo. Thank you to 
the Humane Society for helping us add the sweetest little guys to 

our family, we couldn't be happier with our furballs. Can't wait to 
watch these 2 grow old together!” 


